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Helen T. Newland 
Direct Line:  (416) 863-4471 
helen.newland@fmc-law.com 

VIA E-MAIL  

May 12, 2010 
 
Mr. John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
PO Box 2319, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Mr. Pickernell: 

Re:   Kruger Energy Inc.;  Application for Generator Licence; 
 Board File No. EB-2010-0151      

I am writing on behalf of Kruger Energy Inc. (“KEI”) and in response to your letter of April 8, 
2010 to advise that KEI is in the process of assembling the additional information that you have 
requested.  KEI will be unable, however, to complete this task within the 30-day period 
stipulated in your letter. 

KEI respectfully requests an extension to May 21, 2010 to file the additional information that has 
been requested. 

Yours very truly, 

(signed) H.T. Newland 

HTN/ko 
cc: Ms. Gona Jaff  
 Project Advisor 
 Ontario Energy Board 
  
 Mr. Guy Paquette 
 Director, Legal Affairs 
 Kruger Energy Inc.  


